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BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION

S ARERY HOTICE

A number of reserve parachutes believed to have been packed by
Paul Beck have been found with ‘Ripcord Seal Thread’ attached
which is too strong and could lead to an unacceptably hard pull.

Any parachutist with a reserve packed by Paul Beck should remove
the thread and seal immediately.

Tony Butler
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